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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
December 6, 2024 

 
Office of Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission is Closed. 

 
St. Michaels, Navajo Nation (ARIZ) – Office of Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission 
will be closed from December 6, 2024, to December 20, 2024, for safety concerns for office 
staff. Staff will work remotely during the two-week time frame due to the concern of mold 
spores in the office due to a water leak from July 2024. If you need immediate assistance, please 
contact office staff at 505-422-3189. 
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